ASSISI HOUSE 600 Redhill Road Aston, Pa. 19014 (Sisters of Saint Francis of Philadelphia)

Dear Chas Tevis,

I want to thank you for your visit last week. The unit we purchased from your company is a state of the art system that I highly recommended to other companies. I have had Mike McLaughlin from F.J. McLaughlin Plumbing & Heating bring customers of his company to our facility who are interested in having this equipment installed. I want to thank you again for your ongoing service to the Sisters here at the Assisi House.

Sincerely,

Director of Plant Operations

John R. Stufflet